Fischbach, Jeffrex (CI-StPaul)

From: Peterson, Janis (Cl-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 8:20 AM

To: Fischbach, Jeffrey (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Vang, Nhia (Cl-StPaul)

Subject: RE: Notifications Ending 10/09

Jeff,

| apologize... forgot to send you any updates (3 No, there were no objections to either of these business’s. Please
proceed,

Janis

*FYI—it's 730 Kay Ave. (not 740 Kay Ave.)

From: Fischbach, Jeffrey (CI-StPaul) <jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 8:11 AM

To: Peterson, Janis (CI-StPaul} <janis.peterson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Notifications Ending 10/09

Janis,
Could you tell me if there were any objections to the following notices ending on 10/09:

* 740 Kay Ave — Sholom 5t Paul Senior Housing Inc — 1D #20200001968
e 974 7" St W — White Squirrel LLC — 1D #20200001333

Thanks,

Jeff Fischbach

DSI Inspector III — Licensing Division
City of Saint Paul

Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI)
375 Jackson St, Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55101

P: 651-266-9106 / Fax: 651-266-0124
jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us



